[bookmark: _GoBack]NEW FLOOR PROTECTOR POLICY

Beginning January 1, 2013 (at all new move-ins, transfers or annual inspections), floor protector pads/cups will be required for any furniture (especially metal bed frames, etc.) that does not have protectors and/or could potentially harm our floors.  We have spent many thousands of dollars replacing floors only to have them severely damaged by metal bed frame legs, etc.  Residents may provide their own protectors or you may purchase them from the office at our actual cost. 





































Effective 1/1/2013
